
PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED 03/16/2021 
 
CPAD Board and Manager, 
 
My email was noted as delivered March 15, 2021 at 3:39pm. As this is public comment rendered in 
relation to an agendized item, I would request this be added to the CPAD webpage listing related 
documents. This is a common procedure and helps maintain that we are in compliance with 
requirements under the Brown act.  
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Cockrell 
3209 Fairway Dr, Cameron Park, CA 95682 
 
On Mon, Mar 15, 2021 at 3:39 PM Chris Cockrell <chris@samstowncyclery.com> wrote: 
CPAD BOARD and Manager, 
 
Given the "dire" nature of the finances at CPAD it would seem prudent that one of the last items that 
we'd purchase would be another gas powered conveyance. There is absolutely no way to predict what 
future costs are going to be especially if this is used off pavement within CPAD. It is not 
reasonably prudent for a government agency to purchase used equipment and expose taxpayers to this 
liability. 
 
A couple other items related to this proposal:  
As well, there is no cost indicated for annual insurance premium. 
 
Any off CPAD business should not be authorized and have any employees reimbursed for their mileage. 
 
Many local businesses will deliver items for free. If they are not able to accommodate then have UBER 
pick it up. 
 
These are just a couple highly valid thoughts about this and CPAD just really cannot justify purchasing, 
maintaining, and insuring a vehicle. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Cockrell 
3209 Fairway Dr, Cameron Park, CA 95682 
 
 
--  
Chris Cockrell 
Sam's Town Cyclery 
530-313-3721 
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